
 

 

March 28, 2022 
 
Mr. William Alexopoulos, President 
Randolph Town Council 
41 South Main St. 
Randolph, Ma. 02368 
 
Re. Grant of location, National Grid 
 
Dear Mr. Alexopoulos: 
 
National Grid is formally requesting a delay of the grant of location request for Canton St in the Town of 
Randolph.  National grid will officially resubmit the grant of Location request at a later date. 
 
Thank You for your consideration. 
 
Regards,  
 
Joe Cardinal 
Manager 
National Grid 
(508)897-5589 

cc. Brian Howard 


